
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a produce sale (veggies from our school garden) next Thurs & Fri at 3pm (cash only) 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. Kind regards, Heather Luft (Headteacher) 

 

Broad Chalke Newsletter  
Friday 29th September 

With the love of God we learn, care, grow and share 
 

This term our Collective Worship theme is GENEROSITY 

‘God loves a cheerful giver’ 2 Corinthians 9v7 

 

 

  
 

Girl’s Football Tournament 

This week some of our Year 5 and 6 girls took part in a local football tournament.  

The effort and team spirit they showed was fantastic. Some of our team received  

special certificates for their positive attitude and kindness shown on the pitch. 

Well done girls- we are proud of you!  

 

Uganda Day 

Today we held a Uganda day to fundraise for the charity ‘Child of Hope’ which supports the education of very 

poor children in Uganda. Every class had an experience day to learn more about what life is like in a Ugandan 

school. The children enjoyed learning songs, dances, fun facts, making Ugandan art work, discovering more 

about the culture and enjoying a delicious Ugandan style lunch! So far, we have raised £138.33  Thank you so 

much for your generosity. We hope to soon develop a partnership with a Ugandan school. 

SAFEGUARDING  
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. Staff at Broad 

 Chalke receive regular training. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness and support  

you as parents.  

All staff at Broad Chalke receive regular safeguarding training. Our designated safeguarding lead is Heather Luft and our 

deputy designated safeguarding leads are Emily Patterson and Katie Moriarty. If you ever have a concern about a child, 

please speak to us.  

The children at Broad Chalke are regularly reminded to speak to an adult if they have a worry or concern. Every classroom 

has a visible safeguarding poster to remind them. If you would like to read our child protection and safeguarding policy in 

full it is available on our website. 

Pupil Premium 

Are you in receipt of Income support, Job seeker’s allowance, Child Tax credit, Working Tax Credit or Universal Credit? If so, 

your child may be entitled to free school meals. Even if your child currently receives free meals, as they are in EYFS, Year 1 

or 2, the school could receive additional funding. Please follow this link to find the related forms 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/article/1669/Free-school-meals.  

If you would like to discuss further please contact us to discuss in confidence.  

Local survey 

If there was an option to go for a cup of tea after school (3.30pm-4.30pm) at The Hub or Village Hall  

would you be interested? Please can you log your response by following this link  

https://forms.gle/iW4ozaUvtaRA1ujWA  

REMINDER…. 
Is your child currently in Year 6? The deadline for applying for a secondary school place is 31st October 2024 or will your 

child be 4 years old before September 2024? The deadline for a Primary School place is 12am on 15th January 2024? Please 

follow this link to apply for a school place https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-admissions-applying  
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